
Dear [Partner's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well as we embark on this beautiful journey together. As we prepare 

for our upcoming marriage, I believe it's important to discuss certain aspects of our future that 

can strengthen our relationship. 

One topic I would like us to consider is a prenuptial agreement. While it may not be the most 

romantic of discussions, I want us to ensure that we are both protected and that our individual 

interests are respected. A prenup can help us clarify our financial responsibilities and 

expectations, providing a solid foundation for our marriage. 

Let's schedule a time to sit down together, talk openly about our finances, and discuss the idea of 

a prenuptial agreement. I am confident that with communication and understanding, we can 

approach this subject with love and respect for one another. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this important conversation. I am looking forward to 

hearing your thoughts. 

With all my love, 

[Your Name] 


